
DRAFT OF CLOSING STATEMENT
August 13,2015 @8:30am Hearing

2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville 95667

"We are standing up as a united community for justice, and our liberty to have peace of mind and
security in our neighborhood.

You, the planning commission, have read our supporting documentation that was provided to
you days and weeks before this hearing.

Our closing points are:

1) The proposed building of this cell tower complex is inflicting needless pain and suffering on
our community.
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2) The proposed building of this cell tower complex creates a dangerous situation that could
endanger human lives. If the cell tower falls, as it could easily get struck by lightning at this
elevation, it would create a forest fire risk and lock our community in at the top of a dead-end
road.

In conclusion,

We, for the better part of two decades have created the best for our family and friends by
creating a safe and beautiful community at the top of One Eye Creek Road Hill.

The perpetrator of this cruel act of indifference to community matters, a business owner and
absentee landowner, has contributed nothing to the betterment of this community. He is now
instrumental in terrorizing it. We are asking him to revoke his application for rental monies from
Verizon.

We are not against progress. We are demanding that the 22nd largest company in the United
States ofAmerica utilize its resources to find a solution that does not inflict the above-mentioned
acts of cruelty.

We know that you are required by law to process this application. Knowing what you know, we
are now asking you, PLEASE to stamp this application D-E-N-I-E-D.

Thank you.

Respectfully yours,

Upper One Eye Creek Road Association
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